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22 July 2008 
           
To:  CD 2008-1 Participants  
 
Re: Process Arising from Comments Received in the Public Consultation on Local 

Number Portability (CD 2008-1) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The Information and Communications Technology Authority (the "Authority") has received a 
number of submissions from Licensees and members of the public in response to the Public 
Consultation on Local Number Portability (CD 2008-1).  These comments are posted on the 
Authority’s web site at:  http://www.icta.ky/da_public.php#lnp2.  Some of these submissions 
requested an opportunity to reply to the comments submitted in the first stage of the process. 
 
After carefully considering all of the submissions, the Authority has determined that a second 
round of comments would be appropriate.   Accordingly, the Authority invites comments from 
Licensees and members of the public on the comments submitted in the first stage of the 
process.  All submissions on this issue should be in writing to be received by the Authority by 
the 1st of September 2008 at the latest.  Submissions may be filed as follows: 
 
By post: 

 
The Managing Director 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
P.O. Box 2502 
Grand Cayman  KY1-1104 
CAYMAN ISLANDS 

 
By courier: 

 
The Managing Director 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
North Sound Way 
Grand Cayman 
Cayman Islands 
 

By email to: 
 
consultations@icta.ky 
 

Or by fax to: 
 
1-345-945-8284 


